
The Florida Public Service Commission announces a staff workshop 

to be held in the following docket, to which all interested 

persons are invited. 

Docket No. 950737-TP - Investigation’into temporary local 

telephone number portability solution to implement competition in 

local exchange telephone markets. 

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, August 21, 1996, 1 O : O O  a.m. 

PLACE: Room 152, The Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075 

Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 

PURPOSE: The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the impact 

of the FCC’s First Report and Order and Further Notice of 

Proposed Rulemaking in the matter of Telephone Number Portability 

on the Florida Commission‘s decision regarding a temporary number 

portability solution in Florida. 

accommodation at this workshop because of a physical impairment 

should call the Division of Records and Reporting at (904) 413- 

6770 at least five calendar days prior to the workshop. Any 

person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the 

Commission by using the Florida Relay Service, which can be 

reached at 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD). 

Any person requiring some 


